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Date:    July 21, 2025 
 
To:        Mr. Charron, Superintendent   
              Board of Education 
 
From:   Mr. Brian Smith 
              Principal, Rogers Elementary 
 

Rogers Elementary July 2025 Board Report 
 

 Registration-On July 7th, registration for the 2025-2026 school year officially opened.  We 
anticipate approximately 190 Third Graders and 230 Second Graders.   

 

 Committee Meetings-The IR, Problem Solving, and PBIS teams will be meeting to prepare 
for the upcoming school year.    

 

 Building Updates-The maintenance, custodians, and technology workers are doing a 
fantastic job getting the building ready and working around all of the outside work being 
completed this summer.   

 

 2025-2026 Important Dates 
 

o July 7th     Student Registration opened 
o August 5th & 6th    New Elementary Teacher Orientation 
o August 11th   First Day for Staff/Supply Drop 
o August 13th   First Day of school for students—full day 

 
 

 
 


